

ol Sant Elf

Oni flagura ni ffrwytha

Mighty oaks from little acorns grow

September 6th Medi 6ed 2019

Headteacher / Pennaeth : Mr G E Vaughan



Log on to our website www.ysgolsantelfod.co.uk Follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram







Dear All / Annwyl Oll

I would like to wish you all a warm very warm welcome after the summer break, especially to our new pupils and families. I hope that you very much enjoy being part of the Sant Elfod community. We are proud that you have entrusted your child with us and we look forward to seeing them grow and progress.

Having been away on secondment with GwE for the last few years I have thoroughly enjoyed my first few days back at Sant Elfod. The pupils and staff have made me feel most welcome and I look forward to working in partnership with you all to ensure that the children receive the best education possible.

Our school diary is quickly filling up. Please follow us on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter and our school website to keep yourselves up to date on what we are going to be doing and what we have done.

Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes / Cofion gorau

Mr G Vaughan

Pupil Data Collection Form

Your child will have brought home their Conwy County 'Pupil Data Collection Form', this needs to be returned to school no later than Wednesday September **11th.** Thank you for your co-operation.



A Dates for your Diary Please look on our website for other future events.

September 13th Roald Dahl Day

September 16th PTA AGM 6pm

September 17th Class 3-1 Parents' Picnic

September 18th Class 3-2 Parents' Picnic

September 19th Class 3-3 Parents' Picnic

September 20th Year 6 Identity Day

September 24th Class 4-1 Parents' Picnic

September 25th Class 4-2 Parents' Picnic

September 26th Class 5-1 Family Lunch

September 27th STAFF TRAINING DAY. School is closed to pupils



Well done to all the pupils who worked well this week and a special congratulations to the children who received a certificate in our 'Celebration Assembly'.

Year 3/Blwyddyn 3

Neve Mills-Morgan Jamie Brown Isabelle Westmoreland

Year 4/Blwyddyn 4

Ethan Jones Eva Brown Thomas Brown

Year 5/ Blwyddyn 5

Billy Jones Tobias Lampkin Nathan Pannell

Year 6/ Blwyddyn 6

Harri Lewis Aaron Sillitto Raylee Nolan



Our School Poem

During our assemblies this week, the pupils and staff have created a fantastic acrostic poem about our school.



Sant Elfod

Sant Elfod is our school
Always ready to try our best
Never give up
Try to reach our goals



Everyone caring for each other
Let yourself shine
From little acorns mighty oaks grow
Our school is always happy and healthy
Determined to do our best.

Ysgol Sant Elfod PTA AGM

Monday September 16th 6pm Sant Elfod School Hall



Roald Dahl Day Friday 13th September Dydd Gwener Medi 13eg

Dress up as your favourite character from any of Roald Dahl's fabulous books or wear yellow which was Roald Dahl's favourite colour! Bring £1 which will be donated to two charities this year — The Roald Dahl Children's Charity and Ty Gobaith.





LOST PROPERTY

Please could you make sure that all items of clothing and belongings have your child's name on.

If your child does accidently bring home an item that is not theirs please could it be returned to school ASAP.

Many thanks for your co-operation.



ALDI'S KIT for SCHOOLS

How it works... Get involved!

Every time you spend over £30 in any Aldi store you'll receive a Team GB sticker. Bring your stickers to school to help complete your poster. Once we have completed a poster with 300 stickers we will send send the poster back



to Aldi to receive an exclusive sports kit and to be in with a chance to win £20,000 for your school.



Macmillan Coffee Afternoon

Pupils / Parents / Guardians / Grandparents / etc.

are cordially invited to attend a coffee afternoon at Ysgol Sant Elfod.

Friday September 27th 1.30pm to 3.00pm

Refreshments and cake available.

Raffle also available

Cake donations gratefully received.



Election of Parent Governor

Dear Parents/Guardians

The Governing Body of Ysgol Sant Elfod invites nominations from the parents, or guardians, of children attending the school to elect one Parent Governor. A Parent Governor shall hold office for a term of four years.

If you wish to be nominated, nominations should be made on the prescribed form (available from the school office) and proposed and seconded by parents who are themselves eligible to stand and vote in an election at the school. A parent so nominated must indicate consent to the nomination by signing the form. Completed nomination forms must be returned to the school by **Friday 20th September 2019** and any forms received after that date shall be invalid.

If the number of valid nominations received does not exceed the number of vacancies, no election by ballot shall be necessary.

If there are more nominations than vacancies, then an election shall be held by secret ballot.

All completed forms should be returned to the Headteacher by the stipulated date.

Yours sincerely G Vaughan